
 

 

  
 

April 2024 
 

Welcome Letter from the Chair of Governors  
 
Dear Applicant,   
 
Thank you for your enquiry about this exciting position at our School. 
 
We are a school that holds Christ at our centre; a caring school that challenges and motivates all to 
reach their potential. We are a school that values all, with empathy and support, we create a safe 
environment where lifelong learners and citizens of the future are created; who model respect, 
honesty and understanding. 
 
We are looking to appoint a strong and dedicated leader to work closely with all involved in our 
school community.  
 
I hope you find the information pack on the school website useful in getting to know our lovely 
school.  
 
We would very much welcome a visit, so you can find out more about our school and we can answer 
any of your questions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Ali (Chair of Governors) 
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OUR LADY & ST. OSWALD'S 
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Head Teacher: 
Mrs N O’Dwyer 

‘Through Christ we Inspire and Flourish’ 

mailto:admin@osoprimary.co.uk
http://www.osoprimary.co.uk/

